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Date: March 17, 2022 

Subject: ISO Certification Announcement 

Midland Plastics, Inc. Achieves ISO 9001:2015 Certification 

 

Midland Plastics, Inc. is proud to announce our certification to the ISO 9001:2015 standard. 
  
ISO 9001 is the world's most widely recognized Quality Management Standard (QMS) and helps 
organizations to meet the expectations and needs of their customers. As part of the ISO 9001:2015 
certification process, Midland Plastics, Inc. engaged in a rigorous audit of our business processes,   
as well as our product quality environments. By achieving this level of certification we continue to 
demonstrate our ability and desire to effectively and efficiently provide a Quality Management System 
while continuously improving our products and services, as well as our internal processes. 
This certification further strengthens our commitment to our customers and our Company Quality 
Policy. 
  
Here at Midland Plastics, Inc., it is our policy to understand, meet, and exceed our customer's needs 
and expectations by providing products of the highest possible standards, quality, safety, and 
reliability. We are committed to the continual improvement of our products and processes, which is 
the responsibility of every employee. 
  
We would also like to take this opportunity to extend our sincere thanks to our customers and 
suppliers for their continued commitment, loyalty, and strategic partnership. Midland Plastics, Inc.    
will always strive to exceed their high expectations. With our goals focused on the emphasis of quality 
assurance and innovative production, we look forward to bringing the business to new heights in the 
months and years to come.                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

Sincerely, 

Jay Piepenburg   

                                
Name: Jay Piepenburg  
Designation:  Director of Quality and Continuous Improvement   
Date: March 17th, 2022   
 


